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Downtown Optimist Club Zoom Meeting Newsletter

 November 9, 2020

Members attended:  

On November 9th meeting: Rick McKernan, Mary Dewey, Jerry Sullivan, Ed Musterman, Steve Winter, Scott Stager, C.O. Scheffer, Jim Murphy, and Tony Parisio (President). Our Special Guest was Lister Florence our VP International Optimist.

Prayer/Pledge for November 9th:  Rick Mckernan Pledge and Lister Florence Prayer
Steve Winter talked about   Koeze nuts.  Place order by November 9, deliveries will take place between November 23-25, weekdays.  He will need help this week to unload and bag the Koeze nuts.  Place order by November 30, orders can be picked up at the clubhouse starting December 1
All orders will be in bags or boxes, like normal, but when handling the product from unloading to sorting/inventory/pulling/packing, we will wear gloves and masks and hand sanitizer to reduce any possible spread of germs.

 This Saturday is Christmas tree unloading and drilling day. The Mizzou Baseball team will coming in at 8:00 am to eat breakfast of Biscuit and gravy. The tree will be there by 9:00 am for them to unload. Then other group of workers will be coming in at 1:00 pm to finish drilling the trees.  Second truck will come in sometime on Tuesday, November 17 (We will need help that day to unload) checking to see if we could get a few baseball player to help that day. Jim Murphy will be at the clubhouse in the morning for 4 hours starting at 8:30 am for 4 hours. This will be drilling for the tree and unloading the trees when the next two trucks come in this week. 

Please to remember to sign up to work the tree lots if you are able too. We understand if you can’t due to the COVID-19. We want everyone to be safe.

Carl Scott will be getting the Whitrow Electric will come out this coming week to fix the south sidelight which is on the top of the building. They will be doing this for FREE.

Tony will go talk to some distiller to see if they have any hand sanitizer that we can get for the tree lot.  

Tony Parisio, Club President
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